
Blackheath Development  

Preliminary Site Investigation Report

Contamination assessment was required by Council as the property owner wished to develop the 
site further. The assessment took the tone of a preliminary site investigation with detailed soil 
analysis. 

The outcome was the client got approval as there was no contamination that was exceeding the 
levels of the EPA NSW. The concern on this site was the waterways that needed to be managed 
which appeared to make the site look contaminated. 

The project is full steam ahead now.


